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Heller Calls for Bipartisanship to Avoid Government Shutdown  
 

(Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) called for his Democratic and Republican colleagues to stop playing political games and work out a solution to keep the government running, extend the payroll tax cut, and continue unemployment insurance for Americans looking for work. 
“As the Administration leaks reports about a potential government shutdown, the political maneuvering has already begun. Rather than insisting on a solution, Washington is developing a shutdown strategy in order to blame each other rather than working out a compromise.  

“There is absolutely no reason that this government should shut down. The brinksmanship must end. I urge my colleagues to stop worrying about how to make each other look bad. Instead, Congress should focus on what we need to do to pass bipartisan legislation to fund the government, extend the payroll tax cut for hard-working Americans, and prioritize results over petty politics,” said Senator Dean Heller. 

The Washington Post is already reporting that the Administration is providing notice to federal government employees of a potential government shutdown. You can read the article here. 
Heller yesterday reintroduced legislation, the No Budget, No Pay Act, which requires Congress to pass a budget and spending bills prior to the beginning of a new fiscal year in order to get paid. Heller’s legislation would help prevent short-term funding bills like those that have consistently stalled in Congress over the past several months. Read more about No Budget, No Pay here. 
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